
Hello Council, 
  
We, the shoreline committee, met on Sunday June 28th, and completed a tour of the Northshore dock system (marina), the 
old boat launch area near the Chamakese resort and a few other dock spot areas.  Following this meeting we came up with 
a couple of options to create additional spots and reminders that could be shared. 
  
Firstly, we suggest that the water area just south of our existing village dock leases (at the end of the roadway where the old 
boat launch was) be cleaned up.  Please consider having the cement and protruding metal removed both for safety 
purposes and for future usage. 
  
Following the removal of the old boat launch, we would like to suggest the exploration of a dock system/marina. It could be 
created in that area and be similar to that of Northshore if there are interested taxpayers.  This could be offered to all 
existing lease holders and to those who are waitlisted.  If anyone with an existing lease wishes to trade their lease for a spot 
on the marina this could be accommodated, thus freeing up lease spots.  There is the potential for 16 or more boat spots.   
  
If there is no viable interest in the dock system/marina, then an alternative suggestion is to add approximately 6 new lease 
spots (could be more or less depending on the measurements).   
  
For reminders, we suggest that leaseholders are told that they are responsible for the tidying and grass cutting on their lease 
area as this used to be completed by the Village. Existing leaseholders may not be aware of the change.  And remind 
everyone again to mark their lease number on their docks.  
  
Kerri Peake 
on behalf of the Chitek Lake Shoreline Committee 
 


